
 
16 October 2023 
 
 
Dear  
 
ATISN 19053 – Request for Information 
 
Information requested 
 
Thank you for your request which I received on 21 September 2023.  You asked, 
regarding the 20mph speed limit change: 
 

I am writing with regard to the poll conducted by Redfield & Wilton on the 
16th/17th Sept 2023 concerning the imposition of the default 20mph speed 
limit. 
 
As I Data Scientist I am considerably interested in the methodology adopted 
for this poll and its scope, especially given the overwhelmingly negative 
response indicated by the current Senedd poll 
(https://petitions.senedd.wales/petitions/245548). My understanding is that 
1,172 people were questioned.  
 
For some reason, I am unable to obtain any information specifying the period 
over which the poll was conducted and the demographic breakdown of those 
questioned in terms of location, age bands, ethnicity etc. 
 
I would be most grateful if you could possibly direct me to this information or 
potentially supply it directly yourself. 

 
 
Our response 
 
Redfield & Wilton polls are not commissioned by the Welsh Government and we do 
not hold any information that will answer this question.  
 
 
Next steps 
  
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you 
can ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit,  
Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park,  
Cardiff,  
CF10 3NQ  
 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpetitions.senedd.wales%2Fpetitions%2F245548&data=05%7C01%7CFreedomofinformation%40gov.wales%7Ca6ee749ffd3648f0abe108dbbabc09f2%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C638309088996930439%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=hNsENf9nbVgvUXjZaPqNXN9BgInQdKL%2BhU09OctRtfs%3D&reserved=0


or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at:  Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF. 
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a 
complaint until it has been through our own internal review process. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales

